
Electrician/Construction 

The College of the Ozarks Construction Department has an immediate opening for an 

electrician. Applicants should have 2 years of experience as an electrician, good 

supervisory skills, and demonstrate strong qualities that will represent the five-fold 

mission of the College.  The position is full-time with benefits.  Please submit 

resume/application to Vicki Wrosch in the Business Office or mail to Vicki Wrosch, 

College of the Ozarks, P.O. Box 17, Point Lookout, MO 65726 or email hr@cofo.edu. 

We will accept applications until the position is filled. (Please no phone calls.) 
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